
 
 
Dear Families, 

 
Coach PJ and Coach Chris here, founders of the Little Lions Club soccer program. 

Thank you for choosing our program to meet your child’s athletic needs. We've been coaching 
soccer for a combined decade plus and can say with confidence and love that the Little Lions 
Club is our greatest passion and most proud accomplishment. We’d like to use this opportunity 
to explain to families who we are, what we do, and how to register! 

 
 

Who We Are 
 

Little Lions Club is a first-touch soccer program for preschoolers ages 2-5. We visit local 
preschools and daycares to coach our fun-based soccer games on site, once a week. 
 

What We Do 
 

We play simple, fun-based games for 30-45 minutes per class at your school. Our mission is to 
bring our core values of sportsmanship, love, respect, and fun into each class. If you ever have 
a chance to stop by one of our classes, you'll probably see our coaches having as much or 
more fun than the players! 
 

Payment/Registration 
 

Registration and payment is simple; you can sign up on our website at 
https://littlelionsfitness.com/registration/ at any time. Each $50 subscription payment gets you 4 
classes, and once you're enrolled, payments will automatically be drawn from your account 
every 30 days. Let us emphasize this point: sign up whenever! If you fall in love with us after 
reading this FAQ (which we hope you do), your 4 sessions will begin on the next session for 
your school. So click the link either above or below to get started today - we can't wait to meet 
you and your player! 
 

https://littlelionsfitness.com/ 
 

 

Warm Wishes, 

Chris Miller and PJ Johnston 

Co-Owners, Little Lions Club 


